
Reference Works.  

Arctic Bibliography. 1953 - 1965. $146.80. 1967 - 1971. $14.30 
per annum. 1975 - $10.80 per annum. University Microfilms 
International. 

A basic bibliography of international sources covering numerous 
disciplines. Especially useful for sociology, economics and 
geographical studies. Published every other year. 

Canadian Almanac and Directory. 1884 - 1978. $1,050.00. per 
volume - $15.00. Micromedia. 

Perhaps the most useful, general reference work on Canada. Useful 
for virtually all disciplines. 

Canadian Parliamentary Guide. 1862 - 1912. $175.00 Micromedia. 

Another basic reference tool. Includes biographies of the federal 
and provincial members, election results and Supreme Court data. 

Canadian Studies Program. $1,638.00. Microfilm Centre of Texas. 

This is a very general and comprehensive collection of current 
clippings, articles and other writings on a vast variety of 
subjects. Of particular use to non-Canadian libraries seeking 
broad coverage on a wide variety of topics. Updated annually. 

McKims Directory of Canadian Publications. 1892 - 1942. $178.00. 
McLaren Micropublishing. 

Essentially a reference source of publishing data for the period 
covered. Useful in libraries for building collections and to 
bibliographers and researchers. 

Maclean-Hunter Special Files - Price on application. 
Maclean-Hunter Microfilm Services. 

Maclean-Hunter Microfilm Services put together a number of subject 
collections based on back issues of Macleans.  There are new 
subjects being added constantly, some of which could be of use for 
the Canadian Studies Abroad Programme. 

Toronto Cit;( Directories.  A complete collection. In progress. 
McLaren Micropublishing. 

City directories provide a basic reference source for a variety of 
historical information relating to many disciplines. This project 
has been "in progress" for some time and hopefully will be 
completed in the near future. 


